
Jericho Middle School 
Moving-Up Ceremony 

Thursday, June 21, 2007 – 8:00 a.m. 
 

 REMINDERS: 
 
• Students should be dressed comfortably for the ceremony and, at 

the same time, meet the standards of attire set for this special 
celebration. 

 
• Girls should wear fashionable attire 

 

 
 
 

• Boys should wear dress slacks, shirts and ties or an appropriate 
dress shirt. 

 
 

 
 

• Boys and girls should wear appropriate dress shoes and no 
sneakers. 

 
• Students should arrive no later than 7:30 a.m. 
 
• All 8th grade students must attend the joint Moving-

Up rehearsal on June 18th to participate in the 
Moving-Up Ceremony on June 21st.  

 
Moving-up – Reminder Flier 2007 

            


